
           

 
The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm  
welcome to our guests. We’re glad you worshipped with us!   

We invite you to come and worship with us again.  
Please join us for refreshments and a time of fellowship  

following the service.  

October 21, 2018 

     

 Prelude  

 Welcome / Announcements 
 Call to Worship    
    

 *Songs of Praise  
  Breathe on Us 
  Spirit of the Living God 
  What a Beautiful Name 

 Prayer 
 Holy Ghost Stories  

 Children Dismissed   Kids 3 years - 2nd grade dismissed for Children's Church, 
which meets in rooms103/105 downstairs.   

 Scripture   Psalm 32 
  

 Message   "The Freedom of Forgiveness"   

 Offering   Do it Again       
      

 *Parting Blessing  
     

 Postlude    

* Please stand if you are able  

TODAY 

Pastor Gary will share the third message in the sermon series Silence. 
   

Nursery - Brooke Vruggink, Voni & Alaynna Steensma 
 Children's Church - Beckie & Brooklyn Heslinga 
11:15am - Sunday School  
  5:30pm - Village Youth Group (6th -12th grade) 
  5:30pm - Young Adult Life Group (Fellowship Room) 

HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 
Tuesday, October 23 
9:00 - 11:00am - WOW Bible Study (Women Of The Word) 
7:00pm - Consistory Meeting 
Wednesday, October 24 
6:45pm - Women's Evening Bible Study  

Sunday, October 28 
10:00am - Missionary, Pat Miersma 
11:15am - Sunday School  
   Mission Trip Meeting (Fellowship Room in Office Wing)  
 12 Noon - 4pm - Village Youth Corn Maze Outing (No evening meeting) 
 Nursery -  Desiree Oosterhouse, Anne VanDyke, Madison Rich  
  Children's Church -  Jane Sterk 

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426  
616-669-9872  

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm  
Sunday Worship: 10:00am     

E-mail:   sbrc@southblendon.org      Web Site: www.southblendon.org 
Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor  
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**************************************************************************** 

Last Week's Offering 
  

General Fund (Every Sunday Offering)    
Sunday Offering   $1,831.00 
On -Line Giving   $   765.00 
Total                  $2,596.00 
Weekly Amount Needed $5,007.85  
Benevolent Fund  (1st, 2nd, 3rd, Sunday Offering) 
Sunday Offering    $465.00 
On-Line Giving                $148.00      
Total                   $613.00 
Weekly Amount Needed $966.20 

    

October is Pastor Appreciation Month! We will celebrate with special treats 
during coffee fellowship time today. A basket will be available for cards.  
Scrap Metal Drive Fundraiser...We will be holding a scrap metal drive thru 
October 24! All proceeds will go the building project. All metals are accepted! 
Items that are prohibited: Old TV's, All Tanks, Propane Tanks, Carpet, Plastic, 
Cement, Batteries, Kegs. 
Women's Evening Bible Study will meet again on Wednesday, October 24th, at 
6:45pm in the Fellowship Room.  All ladies are welcome to join us for lesson #2!  
We will meet every other week and learn about 6 women from the Old 
Testament. Contact Diane Vugteveen to join or with ?s (304-6674 or 
diane.vugteveen@gmail.com). 

Mission Trip Meeting...On Sunday, October 28 we will meet for an informational 
meeting (after the worship service in the fellowship room of the office wing) for 
the next mission trip, possibly to Houston TX, leaning towards spring break. Also, 
I would like to get an idea of who is interested. If interested but cannot make it, 
please see Tanya Driesenga. 
Love INC Mission Kick-Off and Food Drive...On Saturday, November 3 from  
10am - 3pm, we have the opportunity to see how Love INC serves our 
community and how we can partner with them. There will be opportunities for all 
ages and all levels of physical activity to participate in one big service project. 
Some of the things we will be doing...Serving in the Re-Sale Shop, Warehouse 
Donation Processing, and the Food Pantry. Love INC will also be providing lunch 
for us! If you would like to participate, please contact the church office or Pastor 
Gary. We will also be holding a food drive thru November 2nd. A list of items 
needed are on the tables where the programs are located. A box is available by 
the coat rack in the Fellowship Hall area for the donations.  

Hand2Hand...The next Hand2Hand food offering will be received on Sunday, 
November 4. The item needed is Fruit Cups!  Thank you!!  
Attention Ladies! Let's get together for some Christmas crafts and cookies! 
Friday, November 16th starting at 7pm in the Fellowship Room (office wing). 
There will be three craft options. You can choose 1, 2 or 3! Samples and a sign-
up sheet with prices will be in the back of the Worship Center. Feel free to invite 
others, too! Registration and payment deadline is Sunday, November 11th! See 
Cindy Jarvis with any questions. 

Messages of the worship service are available on our website at  
www.southblendon.org 
Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are available in the areas that the 
programs are placed. 
Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available in the back of the gym, to 
be used by kids who remain in the gym during the worship service.  Please 
enjoy the activities during the service and return them to the pole at the end of 
the service.  

Educational Ministries 
Sunday School - 3 years old - Adult 

Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - 1st Sunday of May) 

Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade 
Sundays, 5:30pm - 7pm (Sept - May) 

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages 
Every Other Tuesday, 9:00am - 11:00am  (Sept - April) 

 Women's Evening Bible Study - Women of all ages 
Every Other Wednesday, 6:45pm (Beginning in Oct)  

Village Youth Group Schedule  (6th - 12th grade)  
  

Sunday, Oct 21 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Sunday, Oct 28 - Noon - 4pm - Corn Maze (No evening meeting)  
Sunday, Nov 4 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Saturday, Nov 10 - 11am - 3pm - Escape Room  
Sunday, Nov 11 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Sunday, Nov 18 - No Meeting  
Sunday, Nov 25 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
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